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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 
Parkview Families, 
 
It has been a great week at 
Parkview. Our teachers have been 
planning really effectively and 
helping your students respond in 
complete sentences when 
speaking in class. Instead of, “The 
answer is 6.” Teachers have 
encouraged students to respond 
in ways similar to this, “I believe 
the answer is 6, because….” This 
is a great skill to encourage at 
home as well. We are testing with 
WIDA and Interim Assessments 
over the next few weeks so please 
make sure your students are 
getting some good rest at night 
and a healthy breakfast. Talk to 
your kiddos about trying their 
very best on these interim tests so 
they can show us all the great 
things they have learned.   
 
The Word of the Week next week 
is “Cheerfulness”. This means 
being happy and positive about 
life. Please take a moment and 
discuss what it means to have 
cheerfulness with your kiddos. 
We will do the same throughout 
next week.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Bergera and Mr. Yates 
 
 
 
 
 

AFTER SCHOOL COMPUTER LAB 
 
Parkview students can now come 
to the computer lab after school 
to practice using programs like 
Lexia, IXL, and Aleks outside of 
school hours. Students can 
participate on a first come, first 
serve basis. The lab will be open 
for 1hr after school on the 
following days:  
 

Wed Thurs Fri 

2:30-
3:30pm 

2:30-
3:30pm 

12:25-
1:25p 

 
 
PARENT SEMINAR 
 
Salt Lake School District has a very 
special opportunity for you and 
your family. On February 22, 2017 
SLSD will have two presentations 
for parents. The first speaker is 
from Comunidades Unidas and 
will speak about immigrant rights 
on U.S. soil regardless of legal 
status, as well as how to apply to 
DACA. This will be followed by our 
parent advisory meeting, 
presented by the National 
Alliance for Mental Illness (NAMI). 
NAMI will speak to the warning 
signs of depression and suicide. 
Please join us for this event. 
Presentations are set in English 
and Spanish. If you speak another 
language and need a translator 
please contact Ines at 
ines.lazalde@slcschools.org or call 
801-974-8304 ext. 102. Childcare 
and dinner will be provided. 
 
 

OPEN ENROLLMENT 
 
Open enrollment is from 
December 1, 2016- February 17, 
2017. If you do not live within the 
Parkview boundaries and are 
attending Parkview on special 
permit, you will be notified in 
March about permit renewal.  
 
If you live out of bounds and have 
a student starting school next 
year and are wanting them to 
attend Parkview, you will need to 
fill out a permit for each new 
student. Please apply at the Salt 
Lake City School District building 
in the Student Services 
Department.  
 
It is a good idea to apply sooner 
for a special permit rather than 
later. Please ask the Main Office if 
you have any questions about this 
process or where you need to go 
to apply. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
January 
January 23-February 3  
WIDA testing for English Language 
Learners 
 
February 
21- 5th grade Engineering Day 
 
22-Parent Seminar at West High 
(241 N. 300 W.) at 5:30pm 
 
March 8-9 is Parent Teacher 
Conferences 
 


